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EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
Hello Pat,

This email is to inform you that I have reviewed the SBE draft report and everything appears
to be accurate. The only exception would be that Brookhaven conducts fingerprint supported
criminal background and child abuse registry checks on all staff upon hire and as required
thereafter rather than "annually" as indicated in the report. Otherwise, the additional requested
signed documentation is attached to this email.

Thank you for your review of our request to enroll female students in our learning center and
we look forward to final approval at the earliest opportunity.

Rocky

-- 

Rocky Spino, M.S., NCC, LCMHC
Executive Director
Brookhaven Treatment and Learning Center
802.685.4458 ext. 101

www.brookhaventlc.org

This e-mail message and any documents attached to it are confidential and may contain
information that is protected from disclosure by various federal and state laws, including the
HIPAA privacy rule (45 C.F.R., Part 164). This information is intended to be used solely by
the entity or individual to whom this message is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient, be advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this
message without the sender's written permission is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
Accordingly, if you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail or call (802 685 4458), and then delete this message
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